FARAFENNI GENERAL HOSPITAL V3 ' \
Ministry of Health (( ? \, i
FARAFENNI TOWN /
Ve NORTH BANK REGION X ‘
P S THE GAMBIA/WEST AFRICA el
Tel: (220) 9966118/351 00 10 P.O. Box 6077 Tel: (220) 9966119/351 00 11

27" March 2024
RE: RECOMMENDATION FOR MISS MARIAMA JOBE

I am indeed pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Miss Mariama A
Jobe. I have known Mariama for a period of almost two vears, as Hospital
Administrator and one of her supervisors and manager. Mariama started work at
FFarafenni General Hospital since 28" November 2022 as an Enrolled Nurse.

During this period, I have found her to be a discipline, punctual, committed,
competent and dedicated staff. She is a staff of above average in performance.
She has manifested keen interest in the care of patients that are in need of her
services. I have found her to be one of the most concemned staff in matters related
to patient care and management at Farafenni General Hospital and above all she
has an exemplary character.

I am especially impressed by Miss. Jobe's enthusiasm as a staff of the Surgical
Department of the Hospital. She proofs to be a good team player who is able to
consider and analyze different opinions and take lead when necessary. I have no
doubts that she is capable of undergoing any training of her choice.

Miss Jobe is an individual with a high level of scientific curiosity. Her spoken
English is easily understood and her written work is concise and interesting to
read. She has good public speaking skills with the ability to present to small and
large groups. She is an exemplary leader at the Hospital's surgical department
who has the ability to work independently with minimal supervision and manage
the staff working under her. She has a good sense of direction with a strong ability
to work under pressure and within a multi-disciplinary care team and as well as
take swift appropriate decisions during work. Personally, I have found her to be
an outstanding staff with an enquiring mind and good leadership qualities
admired by management and colleagues alike. I highly recommend her for any
employment and further educational endeavor. I think she will make valuable use
of this opportunity if accorded to her.

If you would like additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at
9987495/9966119/7470637/2201688/3510011/3568084/6687495

Yours Sincerely S I

IFamara Sillah \ ADMINISTRATOR
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Hospital Administrator ~Date -2/
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